
To whom it may concern, 

Will you please on my behalf support Senator John Madigan’s Bill for Health 

Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 

2013? 

As an Australian I find it disgusting and unacceptable for Medicare to be 

Funding Gender Selective Abortion which is such a crime and discrimination 

against females and humanity as a whole. 

I do not think it wise for Australia to agree with some cultures that females 

are of less value to society then males, it is simply un-Australian and we 

cannot reduce our values and culture to the low values of some third world 

countries. This is not a safe environment for the heath and ideals of the next 

generation of Australians. 

The use of Gender Selective Abortion for the purpose of ‘Family Balancing’ is 

a gross cover-up for discrimination of females, is this really the future culture 

of Australia that we as Australian’s want to promote? An Australia where 

females are looked down on and possibly (if they make it to birth) have less 

opportunities and rights than their male counterparts? I am totally confident 

that this would be a big leap in the wrong direction for Australia if we were 

to accept this disgraceful act of Gender Selective Abortion. 

Let us protect women and stop Gender Selective Abortion. 

I will eagerly await your reply and will inform my family and friends of your 

answer. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Matthew J. Williams 




